
UNIVERSITY LIBRARY COMMITTEE MEETING

Tuesday, 13 March 2018
2:00 – 3:00 p.m.
Administrative Conference Room, Ground Floor
D. H. Hill Library

Minutes

Ed Sabornie, Chair of the Committee called to order this regular meeting of the University Library Committee.

In attendance: (Members) Maria Adonay, Richard Bernhard, John Gadsby, Nicole Guistwite, Chad Jordan, Demarcus Mears, Mitchell Moravec, Greg Raschke, Ed Sabornie, 

(Guests/Presenters) NCSU Libraries –Jennifer Garrett, David Goldsmith, Jason Evans Groth, Wendy Scott

1) Committee business: The committee elected Ed Sabornie to serve another term as Chair of the Committee.

2) Showcasing student work at the Libraries – Jason Evans Groth, Digital Media Librarian, gave a presentation on the ways in which the Libraries can serve as a showcase for the work of NC State students. Student projects have been presented and displayed in the auditoriums at Hill and Hunt, on the large-scale visualization walls, in the Game Lab, and other high-tech spaces. Plans for the renovation in D. H. Hill and the presence of Student Success units will offer the opportunity to further feature undergraduate research. 

3) Peer Scholars and Libraries workshops – Jennifer Garrett, Head of Digital Research Education & Training, described the Libraries program, launched in Fall 2017, of engaging post-docs/graduate students with expertise to conduct workshops on a wide variety of topics related research skills. Presenters submit proposals; those selected receive an honorarium and gain valuable teaching experience in an informal setting.

A member asked about the schedule for sessions. This varies depending on the Peer Scholar’s availability, but is usually on a week day during business hours. The Libraries is exploring the possibility of live streaming. Members suggested linking to course Moodle pages and reaching out directly to the graduate programs in the colleges to publicize the program.

[bookmark: _GoBack]4) Collections moves and access – David Goldsmith, Associate Director for Materials Management, updated the committee with the latest plans for moving some of the collection now housed at D.H. Hill to the bookBot to make room for the Student Success Center and other renovations on floors 2-3.

5) Announcements
The next meeting (final meeting of the year) will be held on April 27 at noon (lunch provided).
